
 

  Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

It’s disco time, so put on your party clothes and get ready to jump, dance, and twist!  

We know how much the children love wearing their own clothes and having parties at 

school, so we are hosting a Spring Disco Dance on Friday 24th March from 3.30-4.30pm.  

 

Parents/Carers are very welcome to come along to the disco too. You can dance, chat 

and join in with the children having fun.  

There is no obligation for you or your child to attend this event, but we would love to see 

you all there.  

Please pack your child’s party clothes in their bag and they will change clothes at school 

just before the end of the normal school day. If you think your child may need help from 

an adult when changing clothes, please complete the following slip. 

 

Kind regards, 

Reception Team 

Mulberry Wood Wharf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for staff to support my child changing their clothes. 

 

Pupil’s name: ________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer’s name: __________________________________________________ 

Signed: _______________________________________ 

Date: _________________________________________ 


